
 
 
 

 
 
 
November 2023 
 

Dear families 

Children in Need 2023 

 

On Wednesday 15 November, Dixons Music Primary will be holding a non-uniform day to raise money for the charity 
Children in Need. Children in Need support children and young people to feel and be safer, have improved mental 
health and wellbeing, form positive relationships and be given more equal opportunities to flourish.  

To follow the theme of Pudsey Bear, the Children in Need mascot, our school council have suggested that pupils 
come to school in spotty or comfortable clothing, along with a suggested donation of £1.  

If you would like to find out more information about Children in Need, please feel free to explore the following 
website: https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/  

Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss Brown  
Student Experience and Charities Champion 
 
 
 

 
 
 


